
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
03rd April 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Staff 

In these unprecedented and challenging times for us all, the Governors of Mill Water School 

want you to know that we are doing what we can to support the Head and her team, as they 

in turn support your children and families. We are in regular contact via video call. 

We know that because of the complex needs of your children and young people in our 

school, they each need a personalised response to the Covid-19 situation, as they do for 

their education and care. 

After the Easter holidays each school will need to decide what care arrangements are 

possible and this will need to be done in the light of government guidance at the time and 

through an assessment of each child’s needs and safety. 

We know that staff are aiming to keep in regular contact with you over this period and we 

want to pay tribute to them and support them as they make decisions about children’s care 

in the coming weeks.  

Stay safe and well and our thoughts are with you. 

Best wishes, 

The Governing Body of Mill Water School 

 


